
American Legion Riders 

Chapter 694 

P.O. Box 565 

Marina, CA  93933 

 

Minutes – January 19, 2015 

 

Chapter  President Jon Baker called the meeting to order at 6:13 PM 

Roll Call was taken:  Sgt at Arms not present. All other officers are present 

Minutes from November meeting were read and approved. 

Treasurers report was read  and approved.   

   

Carlos Estrada acting as Sgt at Arms – introduced prospective member Jerry Woods, Navy Lt. Col. active 

duty.   Janet made a motion and Susan seconded to approve new member Jerry Woods. All present also 

approved new member. 

1
st

 Vice – Gary Deaton   

Made last payment on his bike,  HOG member in Salinas will sew on patches for $5.00 each.  HOG group 

send their thanks for our contribution to Bikers4Bikes.  Candy Cane lane in PG was a good time.  Also 

talking to a another prospective Chapter member. 

Chaplain – Mary Estrada     

Presidio agreed to do escort for bikes on Fort Ord for 4 Chaplains.   Chapter 31, Dist 28 and Chapter 69 

are all participating this year.  Our Chapter will meet at Post 694 at 10 to ride to Chapel together. The 

service is one hour. Free lunch at Post 694 follows.  Gary said he extended an invitation to the HOG 

Chapter. 

There has been some discussion to name the Veterans Cemetary after Charlie Estridge. Charlie was a 

long time member of our Post, served as District and State Commander.   Ground breaking should be in 

Feb or Mar.   VA clinic should be open in 2016 

Ride Coordinator - Tony Wagner  

Weather looks great for a ride.  Ride to SJB and have some lunch.  Leave Post 694 at 11 am 

Pathway Home sent a plaque for Chapter 694 help with lighting project at Yountville.  

Ray Glass is here, not riding because he had to have another surgery. 

 



President –  Jon Baker 

New Business -   

ALR 2015 Convention in Clovis Apr 17 – 19. Pay for two delgates.  Motion to appoint Carlos and Tony as 

delegates and Janet as an alternate.  Per capita must be paid by Jan 31. 

ALR sign is installed at  entrance to Post.  Received email from Jeanne thanking us for our Christmas 

Wreath donation. 

Motion made and seconded to donate $200 to Four Chaplains Ceremony.  

ALR hosting a quarterly Birthday Brunch  Feb 22  If member birthday is in the first quarter meal is half 

off.   Children under 12  $7.00.  serving 10 am till 1 pm 

Meeting adjourned 7:11 PM 

 

Janet Wagner 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


